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Ordinance 2010-02 regulates burning. You can burn house-

hold trash in a burn container from 6 am to 6 pm Monday-

Saturday. No Sunday burning and no holiday burning. The 

fire must be attended to at all times. Recreational fires are 

allowed if contained and attended to.   

A copy of these and any Borough Ordinance is available 

upon request. 

Burning Ordinance 

Upcoming Events 

Our streets are scheduled to be swept on Monday, April 5, 

2021.   Please try to move your cars off of the street  so 

that the street can be swept.                                                                                 

Keep PA Beautiful Clean-up day is Saturday April 24 from  

9-12 pm                                                                                      

Our Veteran’s Banners are going back up this spring!!! 

They were not displayed last year due to COVID. Look for 

them in the beginning of May. We have a few new ones to 

show off!                                                                                    

EBADC is bringing back the Attics and Cellars Day on Satur-

day, May 29, 2021.  They will also be holding a Chicken 

BBQ from 11-1 on that day. It will be drive through/pick up 

and go at Allegheny Hills (the High Rise!)                        

Riverfest will be having a one day event on Saturday July 

17.  Plans include the Anything that Floats boat parade , 

crafters and FIREWORKS!  Check out their Facebook page 

for more information and some internet raffles that they 

will be having. 

East Brady News 

The East Brady Borough Office is in Room 15 of the         

Community Center (Old East Brady High School)                              

Susan Buechele is the Secretary/Treasurer.                           

The office phone number is 724-526-5531 and the email is:  

ebboro@zoominternet.net 

Our Council meetings are held at 6 pm on the first Tuesday 

of  EVERY month in Room 14 of the Community Center. We 

usually have a second meeting on the 3rd Tuesday of the 

month.    Residents are welcome to attend. 

The East Brady Borough Website is updated periodically.                 

Go to www.eastbradyborough.com             

East Brady residents can now pay their water/sewer bill  

on line!  We now have a secure link on our web-site where 

you can use your credit/debit card to pay your water/sewer 

bill online. A 3% service fee is added for this convenience. 

Reminder…..Bills are due the last day of the month. They 

must be received in the office by that day.  If you think the 

post office will not deliver it by the last day, use the bill drop 

box located at the Ferry St. corner of the Community Cen-

ter. The next day a late fee is assessed. Save yourself a little 

money and pay your bill on time.  If you have water line 

insurance added to your bill, and the bill is NOT paid on 

time, your line insurance is not in effect. 

House Numbers 

Ordinance 2014-1 regulates the numbering of houses and 

structures in our Borough. All structures must have a reflec-

tive sign on it with the proper 911 address. The sign should 

be placed on the front of your house and be clearly visible. 

The numbers should be a minimum of 3 inches in height.  

This is for the safety of all residents. If you are in need of 

police, EMS or Fire, these numbers will help them find you.  

Water/Sewer News 

The Consumer Confidence Report for 2020 is complete. 

Please go to our website at www.eastbradyborough.com  

There is a link on the left side where you will find the re-

port. If you would like to have a printed copy, they are 

available in the office. 

On the back of this newsletter you will see a “Tier 3 No-

tice”. Last year, the DEP asked us to do Lead & Copper 

testing every 6 months as opposed to every year. We 

missed testing, so we had to issue this Notice. The water 

quality was not effected. Steps have been taken so that 

this doesn’t happen again. 


